

To: Patricia Britt

Clerk of Council, City Clerk

From: Vishnu Ganglani Re: Ord. No. 83-2024

Assistant Director of Law

Date: February 22, 2024

At the request of the Department of Human Resources, I am requesting that Ordinance No. 83-2024 be tabled at the next available Council meeting. The legislation is currently in the Finance Committee Box.

The Department states that the legislation is no longer needed because it is a duplicate of Ordinance No. 39-2024.

Enc.

cc: Allan Dreyer, City Council

Chiefs Ryan Puente and Bradford Davy

Matthew Cole, Director

Deen Haniff, Department of Human Resources

Beverlee Johnson, Department of Human Resources